
IF IT IS MORE CONVENIENT TO YOU PLEASE COMPLETE THE LETTER BELOW - SIGNED, ADDRESSED AND DATED AND 

SEND TO THE FREEPOST ADDRESS BELOW (NO NEED TO STAMP) AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital 

FREEPOST 

Hampton Road 

Teddington 

Middlesex 

TW11 8BR 

 

Dear Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital: 

I/we wish to support The League of Friends campaign to demonstrate opposition of a future threat to our hospital 

by (1) its ownership being passed from NHS Richmond to Hounslow & Richmond Community Healthcare NHS Trust 

from which a successor Foundation Trust will follow or (2) by being passed to a London wide property pool, which is 

outlined in the accompanying leaflet. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Names   __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Town  ___________________________________________Post code_______________________ 

 

Date  _________________________ 

or 

Please feel free to word your own letter and comments and send it to us at the above address. 

We list below further ways in which you can register your protest to these unacceptable proposals for Teddington 

Memorial Hospital: 

 

 Email us: info@league-tmh.org.uk or write to us: The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital, 

Teddington, Middlesex. TW11 8BR.           League website:    www.league-tmh.org.uk 

 Write to The Rt. Hon. Andrew Lansley, Secretary of State for Health, Richmond House, Whitehall, London. 

SW1A 2NS 

 Write to The Rt. Hon.Vincent Cable MP, 2a Lion Road, Twickenham. TW1 4JQ. 

 Write to the local papers 

Thank you all. 
Pamela Bryant, MBE  

Chairman 

mailto:info@league-tmh.org.uk

